
Hi Chair Black,  
 
Apologies for missing the committee today. I am home with sick kids today but I wanted to 
answer some of the questions I heard come up in committee this morning. The hospitals 
are procuring their own inventory supplies and did not need state help to secure additional 
inventory before January. The 100,000 is approximately a 1-year supply of mifepristone and 
misoprostol for our 7 health centers in Vermont. It will be cycled in to accommodate 
expirations dates but we will continue with our regular inventory purchases for as long as 
we can. I would be happy to come in and talk about it and the misapplication of Comstock 
next week if you would like.  
 
Thanks so much, 
Jessica  
 


